COPY OF AIR LETTER

LLO¥D S REGISTIER OF SHIPPING

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C 3

2lat October, 1954.

Dear Sir,

I shall be glad if you will ascertain
from the Owners and let me lmow what arrange-
ments they propose making to carry out the
Modified Survey of the oil engines, which became
due at the end of lMay last.

I shall also be glad if youwill let me
know their intentions with rerard to the carrying
out of the starboard Serewshaft Survey, which
became due so long ago as March, 1954.

Yours falthfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committes.

Js BAART. Esq.,
DJAKAHRTA.
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